
We understand how difficult it can be to find the words to express the 
profound loss of a loved one or a pet.  Words of sympathy do not 

come easily, and an expression of your devotion can be challenging. 
   

The Luke Woody Memorial Garden is a peaceful place where you can 
remember your family member or best friend with the hope of   
bringing comfort and remembrance to those who are grieving. 

 

Plaques that are purchased will be a permanent fixture positioned 
around the garden. Proceeds from the garden will benefit the mission 

of Saint Francis Service Dogs. 


